
Planting Monarch 
Habitat

San Joaquin Valley

To Create Connectivity

Your land could play a critical role in supporting monarch
butterflies along their annual migration across the San
Joaquin Valley. Join us to build habitat and receive benefits
in soil fertility and microbial diversity, better water
retention, decreased soil loss, more cost-effective pest
control, and enhanced stewardship of your land. 

Scan 

QR Code
To fill out our
interest form

The Xerces Society is working in collaboration with
local Resource Conservation Districts to identify
farms, ranches, or organizations in the San Joaquin
Valley who want to create monarch/pollinator habitat
that can be protected from pesticides.
 
Projects can be selected to receive free native plants
for hedgerows or wildflower meadows, as well as
technical assistance in planning for implementation
and maintenance of these habitat projects. 

For more information and to see if your operation
might qualify, email Maddy Kangas at
madeline.kangas@xerces.org  

Receive Free Native Plants


